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LABOR AGREEMENT REACHED 
 

SAN JOSÉ, California (August 12, 2016): The Superior Court of California, County of Santa Clara 
issues the following statement:  

 
“We are pleased to announce that the parties have come together to reach an agreement.  We 
understand that the SCPEA bargaining team is recommending ratification of this agreement to its 
membership, and it will be voted on over the weekend.  If ratified, we expect our employees will return to 
work on Monday and normal court operations will resume.” 
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